

Steve Neratko
Interim Director of Planning
Bureau of Planning & Zoning
435 Hamilton Street
Allentown, PA 18101-1699
Office 610-437-7611
Fax 610-437-8781
Steve.Neratko@allentownpa.gov

December 19, 2016

Michael Hanlon City Clerk City of Allentown 435 Hamilton Street Allentown, PA 18101

Re:

Vacation of a portion of North Folk Street from East Clair Street to West

Westminster Street

Dear Mr. Hanlon:

Please be advised that at the monthly meeting of the Allentown City Planning Commission held on Tuesday, December 13, 2016, the above referenced street vacation requested by John Troxell, Jr, was TABLED in order for the applicant to communicate with the neighbor in regards to the possibility of obtaining an easement agreement in lieu of a vacation. In taking this action, the Commission has agreed to allow the applicant to return to a future meeting to provide an update on the outcome of the meeting with the neighbor.

If you have any questions concerning this action, please contact me.

Sincerely,

Steve Neratko

SAL RAM

Interim Director of Planning

SN:jmm

XC:

The Honorable Ray O'Connell

Mayor Ed Pawlowski

Craig Messinger, Interim Director of Public Works Brian Borzak, PLS, Chief Surveyor/Designer